
Newsletter October 2024 
 

 
 

Staffing changes in September 2024 

At the end of September, Mrs Walker will be leaving to start her new adventures. We would like to thank her for all her 

hard work and dedication over the years and wish her every success in her new endeavours.  

 

 

Harvest festival  

This year, we are celebrating Harvest on Wednesday 9th October. You are welcome to join us at the church at 9 am.  

As part of our harvest this year, we are supporting the food bank - Destiny Outreach Coningsby.  

Destiny Outreach Coningsby was established nearly three years ago. Donations are collected from the Married Quarters 

at RAF Coningsby as well as the three collection points at Coningsby & Tattershall Lincolnshire Co-Ops and RAF 

Coningsby Spar shop. 

From there, all food is stored in RAF Coningsby. Referrals are received from local authorities such as schools, doctors, 

and citizen's advice. A food parcel is then delivered to the person in need. Food parcels are catered to the household size 

and are the size to sustain the household for a minimum of three days but will usually stretch longer. 

We are asking for donations of food to be brought into school that week to be sent to the food bank. Please can these be 

canned or dried items, nothing fresh. A letter with more details will be sent nearer the time.  

 

 

Parents Evenings 

Teachers are holding parent's evenings in October for parents to provide an overview of how their child is settling 

in. These appointments are only 10 minutes long. If you have a specific concern, please arrange an appointment to 

speak to the class teacher on a different date. 

Parents Evening will be over 8th and 9th of October. 

Parents can book appointments on ParentMail from 27th September. 

 

School Photos 

School photo will take place on the 11th of October, please ensure all children are dressed in full uniform.  

 

 

Flu Vaccine 

Parents were emailed on 9th September through ParentMail with details on how to register their child for the 

annual flu immunisation spray. If you would like your child to receive it, please register by clicking on the link in the 

original letter which was attached. At the moment this is booked for 15th October. 

 

Lost Property 

We do our best to help children when they lose their belongings, but unfortunately, we are not mind readers. 

Please can you make sure that your child’s name is on everything they bring into school. We have a lost property 

bin at school which is very full, you are welcome to come and have a look in it. 

 

Diary Dates 
 
October 2024 
8th Tuesday – 9th Wednesday: Parents evening. 
9th Wednesday: Harvest Festival 
11th Friday: School Photos. – More details to follow. 
15th Tuesday: Flu Vaccine – have you registered your child? 
18th Friday: Last day of term 
 



*****Please note we return on Tuesday 29th October**** 
 
29th Tuesday: Back to school 

 
 
December 2024 
11th Wednesday: Nativity in the church at 1.30 and 5.30 pm. All children in Red and Yellow Classes are 
taking part. Further details to follow. 
17th Tuesday: Panto from LADA  
18th Wednesday: Christmas Dinner and Christmas Jumper Day.  
19th Thursday: Last day of term 
 
January 2024 
6th Monday: Back to school 
 

 

Term dates for 2024/2025 are on the school website 
A paper copy is available from the office if you wish  


